
 

 

Jeffrey B. Spence
Chief of Police

 

 

CITY OF GAHANNA
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY
DIVISION OF POLICE
 

 
Transfer of Liquor Permits

TO:                 Members of Gahanna City Council
 
FROM:           Jeff Spence, Chief of Police
 
DATE:            May 18, 2018
 
RE:                 Transfer Liquor Permits
 
 
FROM:            Andersons Inc.

dba The Andersons
7638 W. Sylvania Avenue
Sylvania, OH   43560
 

TO:                  Charles Penzone Inc.
                        1356 Cherry Way Drive
                        Gahanna, OH   43017
 
The Division of Police has no objection to the transfer of the D1, D2 and D6 liquor permits
at this location.
 
The listed business has no criminal records on file at the Gahanna Division of Police.
 
 
 
__________________________________________
Jeff Spence, Chief of Police
 
 
 
cc:  Mayor Thomas R. Kneeland
 

From: Terrie Snider
To: Council Members
Cc: Tom Basso; Mark Thomas; Jeff Spence; Rita Westhoff; Kim Banning; Kayla Holbrook
Subject: Transfer of Liquor Permits - Charles Penzone Inc.
Date: Friday, May 18, 2018 11:24:28 AM
Attachments: image001.png
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